
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

Dear Parents and carers,                                                          
October 2024 

Harvest Festival Service St. Peter’s Church, Friday 18th October, 1.45pm-2.30pm Years R – 6  
 

We have arranged for our Harvest Festival Service to be held in St. Peter’s Church on Friday 18th October.  
Parents and carers are invited to join us for this informal service to celebrate the Harvest.  

 
Please note, this does not include our Nursery children who will remain on site for the 

afternoon or Year 4 who will be at their swimming lesson. 
 

St. Peter’s staff will walk all the children from school to the church just after lunch on this date, arriving at 
the church at 1.30pm.  The Church will be open from 1.00pm for parents and carers, you are warmly 
encouraged to stay for the service and we would be delighted to see you there.  We ask parents to sit in the 
pews around the edge of the church please so that the main central part of the church can be reserved for 
the children and staff. All pupils are taking part in the service with class performances of readings and 
singing to enjoy. 
 
The Harvest Service will finish at 2.30pm when parents and carers are please requested to collect their 
child(ren) from St. Peter’s Church to go home. Any children who are registered for the After School Provision 
on this date, will walk back up to school with St. Peter’s staff.  
 
Children in the Nursery may be collected a little later on Friday 18th October in order to make the pick-up 
time a little easier for parents who may want to join us at the church.  Year 4 children must be collected 
from school at 3.20pm. 
 
It is essential to please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 
Please indicate if you will collect your child from St. Peter’s Church at 2.30pm or will register to use the After 
School Provision, (this MUST be booked and paid for on MCAS in advance). 
 
Year 6 pupils only may walk home from St. Peter’s Church at 2.30pm but this must be communicated to me 
(Mrs Makins) via Seesaw please before Friday 18th October.  
 

We look forward to welcoming you all and celebrating Harvest as a whole school community. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs H. Yarnold 
Head of School 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

St Peter’s Church 

 

Friday 18th October 1.45pm-2.30pm 

 
 

I give permission for my child to walk from school to St. Peter’s Church on 

Friday 18th October. 
 

 

My child________________________________   Class:____________ 

 

 

Please tick one option: 

 

 

Will be collected from St. Peter’s Church Bromyard at 2.30pm by   

 

…………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

Will walk back to St. Peter’s Primary School after the service to the After School Provision 

(please ensure this has been booked via MCAS)    

 

 

Is in Year 6 and has permission to walk home alone                   

 

 

 

Signed________________________________(Parent/Carer) 

 

 

Contact phone number: ________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return this form to your class Teacher. 

 

 

 


